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Thank you for your letter of 3 March to Roger Freeman enclosing one from
Andrew Neil, Bditor of The Sunday Times about people who have pontracted AIDS
as a result of receivisg blood transfusions.

Tt is tragic that there sre people who nave BIV infscilon as & result of
receiving blood transfusioss sud that some of thess have died.

As you know, the ex-gratis payments given to provide help for haemophiliacs
with HIV and their families. recognised thely wholly paceptional
civeumstances. Haswophiliscs were slrveady suffering from a disability which
affected thelr employment prospects, insurance and mortgage status. ‘The
hereditary nature of hasmoephilis means that more then one menber of the family
may be infected with HIV, These special consideraticns do not apply to those
who have hecome infected with HIV as a vesolt of & Bleod transfusion and there
are no plans to extend such finsncial arrvangements to include those who are in
this category.

1 am serry this may be a disappointing reply.
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